
Important Notice
Date: 13 July,2025

Subject: Submission of Graduation Form for CIU 3rd Convocation

Students who have successfully fulfilled all graduation requirements are hereby
advised to complete their graduation formalities on or before 30th September
2025 to become eligible for attending the upcoming 3rd Convocation, tentatively
scheduled for 2026.

Details regarding convocation fees and the registration process will be announced
in November 2025.

For further information or assistance, graduates are requested to contact or visit
the Office of the Controller of Examinations during office hours.

Contact Numbers:

. Mr. Abdul Hamid, Sr. Officer, CoE Office - Mobile: 0L670-358120

. Mr. Mahmud Bin Mohammed, Officer, CoE Office - Mobile:01819-643800
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